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We are off to a good start as Cross Country, Volleyball, and Football have wrapped up 

and with all going further than the year before. The hard work put in by the students, 

coaches, and BISD family is starting to show. We have many things to improve on, but 

our early programs are headed in the right direction.  Basketball has already started with 

our girls hitting the court hard and the boys having their first practices of the year.  We 

were well represented in district honors in volleyball and football.  The big one is the new 

Academic all district selections. The entire varsity volleyball team, along with 20 football 

players, received this honor.  Our kids have a lot to be proud of … and this is just the 

start. 
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